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15th November 2023  

‘Yule Pass’  

Thursday, 7th December 2023  

 Dear parents and carers,     
 

 On Thursday, 7th December, the school will host a ‘Yule Pass’ consultation evening for 

the parents and carers of Year 11 students. This event will begin at 4.30pm and finish 

at approximately 6.00pm.   

  

The purpose of the evening is to provide guidance on how you can continue to best 

support your child during this critical year in your child’s education; providing you with 

essential details, strategies and resources.  As students will sit the full range of mock 

examinations in January 2024, the evening is the perfect time to ensure they are ready 

for these. Opportunities to speak with the heads of the English, maths and science 

departments, and senior staff will also be available.  In addition, there will also be a 

presentation by GM Higher about exams, further education, and life after year 

11.  Your child’s November mock examination results and their most up to date 

expected grades will also be available for you during this event.  There will also be 

time to enjoy some festive treats and refreshments!  

    

The evening will cover key areas such as:   
  

• GM Higher presentation  

• Wellbeing and resilience information for students  

• Revision strategies and support materials for English, maths and science  

• Details on how we can work in partnership with parents/carers to ensure 

the best outcomes for your child        

• Information regarding key events during this academic year.   

• Careers information from colleges and training providers  

  

As a parent and carer, it can be difficult to know how to support your child through 

this challenging academic year, therefore your attendance at this event would be 

much appreciated.    

   

If you have any queries regarding the information evening, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at school.   

   

Please click on the link below to attend this event.  

   

https://forms.office.com/e/n2WV8ymCgi  

   

Yours faithfully,   

   

Mr P Drummond  

Head of Year 11   
  

http://www.msj.bolton.sch.uk/
mailto:reception@msj.bolton.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/n2WV8ymCgi

